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Comments: Dear Forest Service and Grand Targhee,

| object to altering the current boundary and proposed development outside of the current boundary. This plan
has many faults:

-disrupting wildlife habitat

-visually scarring the mountain in the form of service roads, cut trails and lifts. Scarring will be seen from Teton
Canyon, Teton Valley and adjacent wilderness areas. This is not reversible, this is permanent. We need to
preserve as much intact wild spaces as possible. We won't get it back.

-snow quality on these aspects is variable at best. It would not be an improvement for users.

-Increased traffic Teton Valley neither wants or can accommodate. It is unfair to those who oppose this project to
live with the burden of increased traffic on our roads, not to mention other burdens on local resources.

Thank you for your consideration.

Victor resident since 2001



